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MANDATORY REGISTRATION OF SDO BATAAN EMPLOYEES IN THE

PHILIPPINE HEALTH INSURANCE CORPORATION (PhilHealth)
KONSULTA PACKAGE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of the Division, CID and SGOD

Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Public School Heads

All Others Concerned

. This is to announce that the Schools Division Office of Bataan has been

accredited by the Philippine Health Insurance Corporation (PhilHealth) on
September 1, 2022 as a service provider of PhilHealth Konsulta Package, the
First in the Region III.

. Konsultasyong Sulit at Tama o PhilHealth Konsulta Package is an outpatient

health services covered by PhilHealth which is an expansion of primary care
benefit to cover all Filipinos as mandated by the Universal Health Care Law.

. The following are the benefits of this package:

3.1 health risk screening and assessment;
3.2 initial, and follow up consultations;
3.3 access to laboratory tests, drugs and medicines

. In view of this, mandatory registration of all SDO employees, (Teaching and

Non-Teaching Personnel) and their beneficiaries are expected. Registration can
be accessed using this link: membershipinqguiry.philhealth.gov.ph. Please
SELECT SDO Bataan as the service provider. Also, attached is the link for the
video tutorial: bit.ly/SDOBTN_KonsultaPackage_Registration

. Deadline for the registration is on October 21, 2022. The School Health and
Nutrition Section shall monitor the progress on registration.
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6. For further details, kindly contact Dr. Roberto B. Luneta at 09399178804 or
email at roberto.luneta@deped.gov.ph.

7. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is
desired.

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
?pﬁ‘ice of the Schools Division Superintendent

5012
October 14, 2022

WILLIAM RODERICK R. FALLORIN
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
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